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Kari Kyler - Pinecrest Lake Level Study 

From: Steve Schadlich <schadJich@sbcglobal.net> 
To: <KKyler@waterboards.ca.gov> 
Date: 10118/2011 2:01 PM 
Subject: Pinecrest Lake Level Study 
CC: <friendsofpinecrest@gmaiLcom>, <kbumett@fs.fed.us>, <kcaldwell@fs.fed.us>, 

<sskalski@fs.fed.us>, <rbrooke@fs.fed.us>, <t.fisherI3@comcast.net>, 
<cwelch02@fs.fed.us> 

Mr. Kyler: 

Please pay attention to the people (Pinecrest Lake cabin owners represented by Friends of 
Pinecrest) who pay attention to these issues. We are just a couple of oars in the same boat looking out 
for rocks that show up too early in the year. Make sure that the recreational feature of this lake remains 
recreational to a fair and reasonable extent. 

Unlike the people at PG&E who do this for a living, we just do it for pleasure - recreational 
pleasure. Don't screw up our pleasure. 

Steve & Julie Schadlich 

19 Highland Way, Pinecrest 
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